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April 19, 2016 

 

Ms. Meg Burt 

Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 

100 N. Third Street 

P.O. Box 191 

Victor, CO 80860 

 

Re: Providence Mine, Permit No. M-2012-052; Approval to Extend Corrective Action Due Dates 

 

Dear Ms. Burt: 

 

On April 14, 2016, the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received a request to extend the 

corrective action due dates to June 1, 2016 because of snow cover.  The Division has approved for the following: 

 

INSPECTION TOPIC: Signs & Markers 
PROBLEM/POSSIBLE VIOLATION: Problem: The mine identification sign was not posted at the entrance of the mine site. 
This is a problem for failure to post a mine identification sign as required by Section 3.1.12(1) of the rule. 
CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The operator shall, at the entrance of the mine site, post a sign which shall be clearly visible from 
the access road with the following: the name of the operator, a statement that a reclamation permit for the operation has 
been issued by the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board; and the permit number.  The operator shall submit photo 
documentation that a proper sign has been posted by the corrective action date. 
EXTENDED CORRECTIVE ACTION DUE DATE: 4/07/16 6/1/2016 
 
INSPECTION TOPIC: Signs & Markers 
PROBLEM/POSSIBLE VIOLATION: Problem: The affected area boundary markers are missing or incorrectly placed.  This is 
a problem for failure to maintain boundary markers around the affected area as required by Section 3.1.12(2) of the rule. 
CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The operator shall conduct a survey and replace the boundary markers in the correct location(s). 
The operator shall provide proof to the Division that this has been done by the corrective action date. 
EXTENDED CORRECTIVE ACTION DUE DATE: 5/09/16 6/1/2016 
 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Wally Erickson, DRMS Amy Eschberger, DRMS 

 Elliott Russell, DRMS Chris Hanks, CC&V 
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